
Wildlife mortality due to 
wildlife-vehicle collisions is a 
significant issue for many of 

Oregon’s wildlife species
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“…even a small number of human-caused mortalities will strongly increase the likelihood 
of extirpation over the next 30 years.” – Linnell et al. 2018, “Density and population 
viability of coastal marten”
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Oregon Connectivity Assessment and 
Mapping Project
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